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June 23, 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brian Hancock 
Director of Voting System Testing & Certification 
U.S. Election Assistance Commission 
1225 New York Avenue, NW, Ste. 1100 
Washington, DC 20005 
 
 
Greetings Brian – 
 
This letter is to inform you that we are withdrawing our application for certification 
(HRT0701) for the Hart Voting System Release 6.4, effective immediately.  
 
Given new market input, we have decided to instead pursue the development 
and eventual EAC certification of a more advanced product and System 6.4 is 
therefore no longer necessary. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 

 
 
Andy Rodgers 
Engineering Director 
Hart Intercivic 
 


